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❏	 Summer 2004 saw the addition of two new programs to 
Study Abroad: Nursing in Honduras and History, Political 
Science, and Music in Salzburg, Austria. Twenty-four students 
participated in these two new programs.

❏	 In its second year, the Student Government Association’s 
(SGA) Study Abroad Scholarship Program offered $60,000 
in awards to 54 students demonstrating high academic 
achievement.  

❏	 The first student cohort enrolled in the Southeastern-
Universidad Tecnológica de Honduras Cooperative Program in 
General Business started coursework in the 2004-2005 academic 
year. The eight students visited Southeastern’s campus in late 
Spring 2005.  The purpose of their visit to Southeastern was 
to acquaint themselves with their alma mater and to have the 
opportunity to interact with Southeastern’s students.  The 
Honduran students presented a cultural-musical show, organized 
by the SGA in cooperation with the College of Business & 
Technology.  They also held lectures with Southeastern’s faculty.

❏	 In Fall 2004, Southeastern’s Department of Sociology and 
Criminal Justice signed a Letter of Intent offering 
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support in the development of Criminology and Criminalistics 
programs at the Universidad Tecnológica de Honduras.

❏	 The Southeastern Louisiana University - Universidad 
Tecnológica de Honduras General Business Partnership Program 
is the first undergraduate program in Honduras taught in 
English.




